Due to COVID-19, Insert Name of District will be closed for the remainder of the 2019-20 school year.  During this time, we will continue to provide instruction online.  We currently have approximately Insert number students that do not have Internet Access available at their homes.  We are therefore seeking a minimum of Insert number mobile hotspots (cellular data service) to serve these students.  

The devices must meet or exceed the following minimum standards:
· Speed of 3G or better 
· Usage of at least 3 GB per month
· CIPA compliant filtering
[bookmark: _GoBack]Because this may be a short-term need, all quotes must state the minimum term available and any early termination fees.  


 
